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The fourth meeting of the National Nursing Workforce Strategy Advisory Group (SAG) was held on 8 
April 2024. This meeting was run as a workshop and facilitated by MP consulting. The purpose of the 
meeting was to develop advice for the Strategy Steering Committee on strategic directions and 
priorities for inclusion in the National Nursing Workforce Strategy (the Strategy). 

This meeting discussed the: 

• vision for the Strategy 
• strategic directions and focus areas  
• priority actions and outcomes 
• principles to guide the development of the Strategy, including the purpose and primary audiences. 

Members were provided detailed reports on the results of stage one consultations. This included a 
summary of the current state of nursing in Australia as reported by nurses and stakeholders and 
national and international environmental scans. 

Stakeholders are encouraged to receive updates on development via the Strategy website or by signing 
up to the Commonwealth Chief Nursing and Midwifery Officer newsletter. 

https://www.health.gov.au/our-work/national-nursing-workforce-strategy
https://www.health.gov.au/using-our-websites/subscriptions/subscribe-to-our-nursing-and-midwifery-newsletter

